[image: image1.png]= a8



Moorside Community Primary School                                                                                                      

Beaconsfield Street

Newcastle upon Tyne

NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email: admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                     

Head Teacher: L Hall

Email: linda.hall@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

12th December 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very sorry to tell you that unfortunately the company who offered us tickets to the pantomime cancelled again this morning at very short notice. We know that the children were disappointed and have done our best to make the day a fun one for them to try and make up for this.  
Yours sincerely,
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Linda Hall
Head Teacher
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Linda Hall

Head Teacher

